

Headteacher: T.Body BA (Hons), MA

19th September 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

After a lovely start back, I think we were all taken aback by the torrential rain last week. (We had a good few leaks in our old building as always)

What did strike me was, it's time to sort some Winter coats. You would have been amazed at how many students came in wearing just normal uniform, no umbrella, coats or even jumpers. When I met them on duty at the front of the school I felt so sorry for them.

This is also a good time to remind you, when getting outdoor coats, please ensure they are plain black <u>or</u> navy blue (no stripes/logos, plain black or navy blue only) and that they are coats. (Hoodies aren't allowed in school)

Thank you for your support.

Mr T.Body Headteacher

T. Body